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MEMORANDUM NO. 2016-131

TO:         	 Superintendents
	 High School Principals
	 Junior High and Middle School Principals

FROM:   	 Lisa Weigel, Chief Policy Officer
 
DATE:    	 November 21, 2016 	  

SUBJECT:  	Course: Crisis Management for School Based Incidents 
	 (AWR 148)

The Rural Domestic Preparedness Consortium is offering a one-day crisis 
preparedness course from 8:00 am to 5:00 pm on December 9, 2016 at 
Central Wyoming College to both school personnel and members of law 
enforcement. 

This course helps educate attendees on protocols that must be in place to 
effectively respond to an emergency at a school or district. Attendees will 
receive information and training tools that they can apply directly to their 
local situation. The course teaches education leaders and first responders 
to work together. 

Topics will include:

•	 Vulnerability assessments
•	 Threat assessments
•	 Proposed security roles of school and law enforcement personnel
•	 Domestic threats
•	 Domestic violence spill-over
•	 Workplace violence
•	 After-action review
•	 Parent reunification
•	 Copy-cat concerns
•	 Tools and resources
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The class is free, but limited to 40 participants. Registration is available at 
http://awr148riverton1.eventbrite.com.  
 
 

For more information, please contact Russell Clark at  russell.clark@wyo.gov or 307-358-1920 ext. 248, 
or Bruce Hayes at bruce.hayes@wyo.gov or 307-777-6198.
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